
 

 

 
 
13 September, 2023 
 
Re: School Photographer – Wednesday 11th October 
 
Dear Parents, 

Tim Langlois, our school Photographer for 2023 will be in school on Wednesday 11th October and 

potentially Thursday 12th October (depending on timing), doing individual and sibling group 

portraits, as well as, whole classes this year. 

The photos will be available for purchase online and in a variety of sizes. For online orders, you will 
need to place your order before the deadline shown on the proof card when you receive it. Your 
order will then be returned to school, usually within 10 days of the deadline date. There is no extra 
charge for online orders. Please put your CHILD’S NAME AND CLASS OR TUTOR GROUP on the 
delivery page.  

Alternatively, you can have your order posted to your home address. There is a £3.00 charge for 
this to cover postage, packing and credit/debit card charges. Orders are usually dispatched within 
4-5 days.  

For school records, individual photos will be taken of every child for whom we have received 

photographic permission from parents in the past. These portrait photos will of course be available 

to purchase, but it does not mean you are obliged to do so. 

Please indicate below if, in addition, you would like your children photographed in a sibling group.  

Groups with pre-school children (including younger siblings who are not yet in school) will be 

photographed on Wednesday 11th October from 9.30am or as soon as the photographer is ready, 

so please come and wait in the school foyer. It can take quite some time to get the family groups 

done as the other children have to be collected from various parts of the school so please be 

patient. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs W Wilson (Headteacher) 
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Child Name:         Year Group: 
 
 
Please complete and return this page to the School Office by Monday 25th September only if you 
require family group photos as individual photos will automatically be taken of every child 
anyway. 
 

• Photos of sibling groups who are all in school 
 
Full name(s) and Year groups of your child(ren):  
 
……………………………………………………………………….................................................................................  
 
…………………………………..…………………………………….…………………………………………..…………..…………………… 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
IN ADDITION  (pre-school – younger siblings who are not yet in school): 
 
 I would also like my child / children photographed with their out of school sibling(s)  
 
Name(s) of out of school child (ren):  
 
..................................................................................................................................................   
         
IN ADDITION (other): 
 
I would also like the following combination (names and Years please): 
 
       
Names of children combination: 
.............................................................................................................................................................. 
 
.............................................................................................................................................................. 
 
 
I do not want my child to be in the class group photographs (tick):  
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:                                                                    

 


